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FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 
May 9, 2013 

CRASH INVESTIGATION 
 Auburn Police is investigating a serious car crash that occurred on Garfield Rd at 
approximately 3:20pm today. 25y/o Amber Brown of  Minot was traveling west on Garfield 
Rd in her 2008 Volkswagon Rabbit, when the vehicle left the roadway, striking a tree 
broadside. The impact split the vehicle in two. Brown was the only occupant in the vehicle. 

Auburn Firefighters extricated Brown from the vehicle, and she was transported to Central 
Maine Medical Center with serious injuries. 

Preliminary investigation shows that excessive speed was a factor in the crash and the crash 
remains under investigation. Brown remains hospitalized at Central Maine Medical Center.  
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